Holy Infant Women's Guild

Volume 1, Issue 8 11/25/2020

Our President

Pocketbook stuffing will be held Sat, Nov 28th in lower level of school from 10:30 to 1pm -You are welcome to join! (masks required) David O'Sullivan will pick up pocketbooks and deliver for us?

Unfortunately, December 8th meeting is cancelled due to increased numbers of COVID-19 cases and the January 2021 dinner meeting is also cancelled at this time.

Drop off location for St. Louis Families gifts is changed to lower level of Holy infant school on:

Sat-11/28 from 10 to 1 Sat -12/5 from 10 to 12 Sat -12/12 from 10 to 12.

I would like to thank everyone who helped and/or supported all of the events the Women's Guild of Holy Infant Church was able to Accomplish in 2020. We started in the middle of August and into Sept/October with a membership drive, in September we held our first Meeting & later in the month a bakeless bake sale, our October meeting was a lecture on breast cancer awareness and we also held a successful Basket Raffle. In October & November we collected pocketbooks & items for needy women and committed to helping 16 families from St Louis Church with Christmas gifts. We are finishing up with these last two projects by Dec 12th.

With many prayers and much Hope, we look forward to a Wonderful, Blessed and Safe Thanksgiving, Christmas and New Years For all!

I am confident we will all be together again in 2021!!

Stay well; you are always in our prayers.

Love, Joyce